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Your reference: CBC102258 

Please ask for: Streetworks 

Direct line: 03457 145 145 

E-mail: Streetworks@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk 

Website: https://www.anglianwater.co.uk/ 

 

For your information, 

 

Emergency Road Closure – Rook Tree Lane 

We have been contacted by Central Bedfordshire Council to inform us that 

Anglian Water have an emergency road closure in place on Rook Tree Lane, 

Stotfold to repair a visible leak.  

They expect the works to be completed by 20th December 2024. 

We apologise for any inconvenience. If you would like any further 

information, please use the contact details above and state the reference 

number.  
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